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past 20 years, the perception of tourism as an effective contributor to socioeconomic development in the developing world has propagated, with many viewing
tourism as a provider for poverty alleviation and towards other UN Millennium
Development Goals. Over the same period, readers have become familiar with the
paradoxes, complexities and inequalities of tourism in relation to development,
wealth creation, growth, redistribution, governance and ‘hosts-guests’
relationships. This volume further extends this critical debate with a much-needed
cohesive publication on Sub-Sahara Africa (SSA). In an era of fluctuating tourist
arrivals at global level, the growth of tourism in SSA requires deeper
consideration in terms of its inconsistent and questionable implications at local
level. Taking as a central theme the debate on whether tourism should be used in
development efforts, this book examines the way in which tourism has
controversially become the way forward to development in several SSA locations and
assesses bottlenecks to sustainable development as well as dilemmas and challenges
faced by those SSA destinations seeking to achieve development through tourism. It
offers an explicit set of chapters adopting a multi-disciplinary approach, drawing
upon tourism studies, human geography, sociology, anthropology, political economy,
development and environmental studies, and integrates case studies authored by
local African practitioners and academics to produce a book that gave voice to
local experts on local realities. Combining an overview of key theories, concepts,
contemporary issues and debates as well as practical insights from a wide range of
regions in SSA, this book will be a valuable resource for those investigating the
role of tourism in development.
Transnational Marriage Katharine Charsley 2013-05-02 Marriages spanning borders
are not a new phenomenon, but occur with increasing frequency and contribute
substantially to international mobility and transnational engagement. Perhaps
because such migration has often been treated as ‘secondary’ to labor migration,
marriage has until recent years been a neglected field in migration studies. In
contemporary Europe, transnational marriages have become an increasingly focal
issue for immigration regimes, for whom these border-crossing family formations
represent a significant challenge. This timely volume brings together work from
Europe and beyond, addressing the issue of transnational marriage from a range of
perspectives (including legal frameworks, processes of integration, and gendered
dynamics), presenting substantial new empirical material, and taking a fresh look
at key concepts in this area.
Marketing Global Justice Christine Schwöbel-Patel 2021-05-06 A political economy
analysis that explains international criminal law's hegemonic status in the
understanding of global justice.
Tourism and Geographies of Inequality Fabian Frenzel 2016-02-08 Slum tourism is a
controversial pastime on the rise globally. This volume provides a collection of
studies that shed light on the phenomenon from historical, geographical,
sociological, political and anthropological perspectives. Based on unique and in
depth research from across the globe, the collection forms an indispensable
resource for Scholars and Students of tourism and the geographies of inequality.
Connecting slum tourism to debates over the ethics and aesthetics of travel,
volunteering, second homes and cross border mobilities, the case studies provide
ample ground for an understanding of slum tourism as transversal terrain in which

Public Space In Urban Asia William Siew Wai Lim 2013-12-16 Over the past few
decades, rapid urbanisation has threatened to erode public space, especially in
emerging economies. Market forces that prioritise profit generation are allowed to
construct venues of consumption in its place. Though their physical appearance may
resemble traditional public space, in reality, they are greatly restrictive and
diminished in affordability, accessibility and social meaning. It is in this
context that William SW Lim, chairman of Asian Urban Lab, has brought together
architects, designers, historians, sociologists and urbanists from the region to
discuss public space in selected Asian cities.Part One contains essays from
participants from Chongqing, Hong Kong, Jakarta, Kuala Lumpur, Singapore and
Taipei and observations from commentators. Several essays by William SW Lim on the
subject round off the discussion in Part Two. The thoughtful essays in Public
Space in Urban Asia emphasise how engaging with the present actuality of cities
and public awareness of spatial justice in cities are crucial — for it is the
achievement of spatial justice that will help create a greater level of happiness
across societies in our increasingly urbanised world.
Eye Tracking in Tourism Mario Jooss 2020 Despite the ever-increasing interest in
eye tracking, there is still no comprehensive work on the potential and
applications of table-mounted and mobile head-mounted eye tracking solutions in
travel and tourism. This volume bridges that gap, effectively linking eye tracking
with travel and tourism. It presents, on the one hand, novel academic
contributions on the concept of eye tracking, and on the other, practice-oriented
case studies that illustrate the use and strategic value of eye tracking in travel
and tourism. It provides concrete and novel insights into tourist behavior and the
tourist consumer experience and, for the academic community, offers a
comprehensive, scientifically based overview of the empirical, methodological,
theoretical, and practical contributions of eye tracking research. Accordingly,
the book will be of value to a diverse audience. It will be a useful resource for
existing and future tourism businesses, allowing them to adopt proactive
approaches in the design of tourism products. It will also stimulate further
research in the field and inspire scholars and practitioners to combine their
ideas and expertise, to look beyond supposedly fixed horizons, and to identify
emerging opportunities.
Information and Communication Technologies in Tourism 2015 Iis Tussyadiah
2015-01-27 The papers presented in this volume advance the state-of-the-art
research on big data and analytics, social media, electronic marketing, mobile
computing and recommender systems, mobile sensors and geosocial services,
augmented reality, wearable computing, smart tourism, electronic distribution for
tourism and hospitality products and services, e-learning, responsive web design
and management, and eTourism for development. This book covers the most
significant areas contributed by prominent scholars from around the world and is
suitable for both academics and practitioners who are interested in the latest
developments in e-Tourism.
The Parliamentary Debates (Hansard). Great Britain. Parliament. House of Lords
2010
Tourism and Development in Sub-Saharan Africa Marina Novelli 2015-09-16 Over the
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the questions of global equity came to the fore. This book was published as a
special issue of Tourism Geographies.
The Routledge Handbook of Tourism Research Kaye Sung Chon 2012 The Routledge
Handbook of Tourism Research is a compendium of some of the most relevant issues
affecting tourism development today. The topics addressed in this book provide
some new thinking for those involved in tourism research. This book takes the
reader from the beginnings of tourism research to a discussion of emerging forms
of tourism and selected examples of tourism development. The underlying
theoretical dimensions are reviewed, analysed and discussed from a number of
perspectives. This book brings together leading researchers, many of whom are
members of the International Academy for the Study of Tourism, to discuss tourism
today and its future. The works included in this volume are diverse, in terms of
geographical context, research methodology, root discipline, and perspective. This
book represents studies based in Europe, North America, Oceania, and Asia.
Research methodologies include both quantitative and qualitative. Both macro and
micro issues are discussed from the economic, psychological, sociological,
political science, marketing, and other perspectives, which reflect the
interdisciplinary nature of tourism studies. This book is divided into 6 sections.
Section 1 considers the foundations for tourism research. Section 2 discusses the
implications for destination management and section 3 discusses planning for
tourism development. Section 4 covers human capital for tourism development. And
finally, section 5 evaluates emerging forms of tourism and then section 6 offers
insights into tourism evolution. It offers the reader a comprehensive synthesis of
this field, conveying the latest thinking and research. The text will provide an
invaluable resource for all those with an interest in tourism research. This is
essential reading for students, researchers & academics of Tourism as well as
those of related studies in particular Leisure, Hospitality & Development Studies.
Off the Plan Caryl Bosman 2016-02-01 The Gold Coast is a well-known and loved
destination for local and international tourists, a city of surf and sun, pleasure
and leisure. However, it is also one of the fastest growing cities in Australia,
occupying the largest urban footprint outside the state capitals. How did the Gold
Coast come to be what it is today? Off the Plan is the first in-depth,
multidisciplinary academic study on the urbanisation and development of the Gold
Coast. It addresses the historical circumstances, both accidental and intentional,
that led to the Gold Coast’s infamous transition from a collection of settlements
unburdened by planning regulations or a city centre to become Australia’s sixth
largest city. With chapters on tourism, environment, media, architecture,
governance and politics, planning, transportation, real estate development and
demographics, Off the Plan demonstrates the importance that historical analysis
has in understanding present-day planning problems and the value of the Gold Coast
as a model for the rapidly evolving western city.
Tourism Research Paradigms Ana Maria Munar 2016-06-07 The theme of this book
focuses on the being of tourism and knowledge construction in tourism. It
discusses both ontological and epistemological issues in tourism studies. In
addition to examining what constitutes tourism knowledge and how tourism knowledge
is acquired, various theoretical and methodological paradigms will also be
addressed.
The British Abroad Since the Eighteenth Century, Volume 1 Xavier Guégan 2013-11-19
This book considers the British travelling beyond their isles over the last three
hundred years, and through a range of interdisciplinary perspectives reflects on
their taste for discovery and self-discovery both through the exploration – and
exploitation – of other lands and peoples.
Aid, Politics and the War of Narratives in the US-Pakistan Relations Hussain Nadim
2022-07-22 This book analyses the aid, politics and the war of narratives between
the US and Pakistan under the Kerry Lugar Berman Act (2009–2013), using the
security-development nexus as a framing discourse and taking a decolonial approach
to the subject. The book explores the politics of US foreign aid to Pakistan, with
regard to the issues of ‘sovereignty’ and ‘agency’, to analyse the notions of aid,
power and narratives in the asymmetrical US-Pakistan relations. Based on primary
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interviews and extensive data analysis of US foreign aid datasets, the book
specifically argues that foreign aid is based under the hubris of the securitydevelopment nexus, which encourages a dialectical power struggle between the US
and Pakistan, and between the civil and military actors inside Pakistan, which use
the indivisibility of security and development to advance their strategic
interests over each other. This book is a timely analysis given the recent
political turmoil in Pakistan that saw the ouster of Prime Minister Imran Khan who
blamed the Biden Administration for orchestrating a “regime change” conspiracy
against his government. Interdisciplinary and relevant to academic and policy
debates, this book will be of interest to researchers in the fields of Development
Studies, International Relations, Policy Studies, Area Studies and, in particular,
South Asian Politics.
Protected Areas, Sustainable Tourism and Neo-liberal Governance Policies Hubert
Job 2020-04-28 From its late nineteenth century origins, the concept of protected
areas has increased in scope and complexity. It now has to come to terms with the
twenty first century world of neo-liberal politics, performance metrics and the
growing and complex demands of tourism. This international collection of papers
explores how this might be done, detailing the issues involved, and the value and
values that protected areas have for economies, peoples and environments. Special
attention is given to World Heritage Sites, tourism planning and their
communities, to the growth of private protected areas, and to the health values of
protected areas. Other subjects include private sector business involvement in
protected areas, concessions policy experiments, and how the work of the world’s
largest protected area agency, the US National Park Service, is adapting to
changing political and market demands, and to the challenges of sustainable
development. It concludes with a searching interview with a member of UNESCO’s
World Heritage Committee. The chapters were originally published in a special
issue in the Journal of Sustainable Tourism.
Parliamentary Debates (Hansard). Great Britain. Parliament. House of Commons 2010
Small States Commonwealth Secretariat 2012-12-30 This unique annual collection of
key economic and statistical data on states with fewer than 5 million inhabitants
is an essential reference for economists, planners and policy-makers working on
issues of concern to small states. This volume contains 68 tables covering
development indicators and 4 articles focusing on the green economy.
Modern Day Slavery and Orphanage Tourism Joseph M Cheer 2019-11-25 While appealing
to the desire of tourists and volunteers to 'do good' while travelling,
underlining orphanage tourism is the fact that the vast majority of children (over
80%) in orphanages and allied care institutions are not orphans. Instead, children
are often placed in institutions due to poverty and hardship, and as victims of
human trafficking. The first of its kind, this book highlights exploratory
research that examines the links between modern slavery practices and orphanage
tourism.
Junior Graphic Mavis Kitcher (Mrs) 2011-11-16
Understanding Contemporary Ethiopia Gérard Prunier 2015 "Seeks to dispel the myths
and clichaes surrounding contemporary perceptions of Ethiopia by providing a rare
overview of the country's recent history, politics and culture. Explores the
unique features of this often misrepresented country as it strives to make itself
heard in the modern world"-- Publisher description.
Globalizing Central Asia Marlene Laruelle 2015-02-12 In this global era, Central
Asia must be understood in both geo-economic and geopolitical terms. The region's
natural resources compel the attention of rivalrous great powers and ambitious
internal factions. The local regimes are caught between the need for international
collaborations to valorize these riches and the need to maintain control over them
in the interest of state sovereignty. Russia and China dominate the horizon, with
other global players close behind; meanwhile, neighboring countries are fractious
and unstable with real potential for contagion. This pathbreaking introduction to
Central Asia in contemporary international economic and political context answers
the needs of both academic and professional audiences and is suitable for course
adoption.
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Deep Currents and Rising Tides John Garofano 2013-04-29 This volume, one of the
first attempts to treat the Indian Ocean Region in a coherent fashion, captures
the spectrum of cooperation and competition in the Indian Ocean Region.
Contributors discuss points of cooperation and competition in a region that
stretches from East Africa, to Singapore, to Australia, and assess the regional
interests of China, India, Pakistan, and the United States.
Faith in Heritage Robert J Shepherd 2016-06-16 Using the example of China’s Wutai
Shan—recently designated both a UNESCO World Heritage site and a national
park—Robert J. Shepherd analyzes Chinese applications of western notions of
heritage management within a non-western framework. What does the concept of world
heritage mean for a site practically unheard of outside of China, visited almost
exclusively by Buddhist religious pilgrims? What does heritage preservation mean
for a site whose intrinsic value isn’t in its historic buildings or cultural
significance, but for its sacredness within the Buddhist faith? How does a society
navigate these issues, particularly one where open religious expression has only
recently become acceptable? These questions and more are explored in this book,
perfect for students and practitioners of heritage management looking for a new
perspective.
China’s Maritime Silk Road Gerald Chan 2020-09-25 This innovative book examines
the maritime component of China’s Belt and Road Initiative (BRI), focusing on
three key trade routes and addressing the question of how China protects its
overseas assets. Gerald Chan explores China’s rising maritime power, using geodevelopmentalism as a theoretical framework to analyse the country’s development
of port facilities and infrastructure along important trade routes. Through
developing these sea routes, he argues that a new global order is in the making.
Yearbook of the United Nations 2011 United Nations Department of Public
Information 2015-12-31 With its comprehensive coverage of political and security
matters, human rights issues, economic and social questions, legal issues, and
institutional, administrative and budgetary matters, the Yearbook of the United
Nations stands as the most authoritative reference work on the activities and
concerns of the Organization. Fully indexed, the Yearbook includes the texts of
all major General Assembly, Security Council and Economic and Social Council
resolutions and decisions, putting all of these in a narrative context of United
Nations consideration, decision and action.
Humanitarian Work Psychology S. C Carr 2012-04-11 Contextualizing Humanitarian
work in history, justice, methods and professional ethics, this book articulates
process skills for transformational partnerships between diverse organizations,
motivating education, organisational learning and selecting the disaster
workforce.
Millennials, Generation Z and the Future of Tourism Fabio Corbisiero 2022-06-23
This book examines the lifestyles, expectations and plans of Millennials and
Generation Z and how they are redefining tourism. It demonstrates that if the
tourism industry is to enjoy future growth, it must understand and meet the
particular needs of these two generations. The volume explores the present and
future challenges faced by the tourism industry as a result of the generational
turnover, and seeks to answer the following questions: What contribution can the
new generations make to the future of tourism? How are technological advancements
and social networks shaping future travel trends? Can a generational perspective
be useful to help the tourism industry recover from the COVID-19 crisis? The book
will be of interest to researchers and students of sociology and tourism studies,
as well as tourism professionals.
Tourism and Development Richard Sharpley 2014-11-17 This book explores and
challenges the relationship between tourism and development and establishes a
conceptual link between the discrete yet interconnected disciplines of tourism
studies and development studies. This revised and expanded second edition provides
not only a comprehensive theoretical foundation in development studies but also a
critical analysis of contemporary themes and issues relevant to the study of
tourism and its potential contribution to development. The second edition contains
new chapters on the following topics: • Tourism and Poverty Reduction • Cultural
tourism-november-2011-question-paper

Heritage, Tourism and Socio-economic Development • Tourism, Climate Change and
Development • Human Rights Issues in Tourism Development • Tourism, Development
and International Studies
Kenya National Assembly Official Record (Hansard) 2011-05-24 The official records
of the proceedings of the Legislative Council of the Colony and Protectorate of
Kenya, the House of Representatives of the Government of Kenya and the National
Assembly of the Republic of Kenya.
The Battle for the Arab Spring Lin Noueihed 2012-03-16 This “lucidly written”
account of the 2011 wave of revolutions “includes a wealth of astute analysis on
the politics of the region, from Morocco to Oman” (Paul Hockenos, The National).
Sparked by the protest of a single vegetable seller in Tunisia, the flame of
revolutionary passion swept across the Arab world in what has come to be called
the Arab Spring of 2011. Millions took to the streets in revolt. The governments
of Tunisia, Egypt, and Libya fell, other regimes remain embattled, and no corner
of the region has escaped unchanged. Here, Middle East experts Lin Noueihed and
Alex Warren explain the economic and political roots of the Arab Spring and assess
the road ahead. Through research, interviews, and a wealth of firsthand
experience, the authors explain the unique obstacles each country faces in
maintaining stability. They analyze the challenges many Arab nations face in
building democratic institutions, finding consensus on political Islam, overcoming
tribal divides, and satisfying an insatiable demand for jobs. In an era of change
and uncertainty, this insightful guide provides the first clear glimpse of the
post-revolutionary future the Arab Spring set in motion.
Contemporary Sport Management, 5E Pedersen, Paul M. 2014-06-18 Contemporary Sport
Management, Fifth, provides students with an overview of sport management by
presenting extensive discussions of the foundational aspects of the profession and
current topics from the field. The fifth edition continues to engage students with
a full-color format and an integrated web study guide. The text also discusses the
role of social media in revolutionizing the industry and the significance of sport
as an international institution. Students will learn the relevance of legal,
sociocultural, historical, political, and psychological concepts to the management
of sport; the professional skills and attitudes of successful sport managers; and
ways in which the globalization of sport continues to affect sport management
professions.
The Upside of Down Charles Kenny 2014-01-07 America is in decline, and the rise of
the East suggests a bleak future for the world's only superpower -- so goes the
conventional wisdom. But what if the traditional measures of national status are
no longer as important as they once were? What if America's well-being was
assessed according to entirely different factors? In The Upside of Down, Charles
Kenny argues that America's so-called decline is only relative to the newfound
success of other countries. And there is tremendous upside to life in a wealthier
world: Americans can benefit from better choices and cheaper prices offered by
schools and hospitals in rising countries, and, without leaving home, avail
themselves of the new inventions and products those countries will produce. The
key to thriving in this world is to move past the jeremiads about America's
deteriorating status and figure out how best to take advantage of its new role in
a multipolar world. A refreshing antidote to prophecies of American decline, The
Upside of Down offers a fresh and highly optimistic look at America's future in a
wealthier world.
Key Concepts in Hospitality Management Roy C Wood 2013-03-06 Finally there is a
key concepts book in hospitality management available on the market! Tailored to
your course structure and written with your needs in mind, as well as being
international in its core (contributors from around the globe), this makes out for
an excellent companion throughout your hospitality degree.
Heritage, Screen and Literary Tourism Sheela Agarwal 2017-11-15 This book examines
the main issues and concepts relating to heritage, screen and literary tourism
(HSLT) and provides a comprehensive understanding and evaluation of these three
forms of tourism in the context of global tourism development. It analyses the
demand and supply of HSLT within the frameworks provided by service-dominant logic
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and value creation to enable a critical perspective on how HSLT tourist
experiences are created, produced and shaped. The volume explores the challenges
which relate to the role of the consumer in the co-creation of the tourist
experience, and the implications this has for the development, marketing,
interpretation, consumption, planning and management of HSLT. It will appeal to
researchers and students of heritage tourism, film and literary tourism, mediadriven tourism, tourism planning and destination development and management.
Tourism Imaginaries Noel B. Salazar 2014-06-01 It is hard to imagine tourism
without the creative use of seductive, as well as restrictive, imaginaries about
peoples and places. These socially shared assemblages are collaboratively produced
and consumed by a diverse range of actors around the globe. As a nexus of social
practices through which individuals and groups establish places and peoples as
credible objects of tourism, “tourism imaginaries” have yet to be fully explored.
Presenting innovative conceptual approaches, this volume advances ethnographic
research methods and critical scholarship regarding tourism and the imaginaries
that drive it. The various authors contribute methodologically as well as
conceptually to anthropology’s grasp of the images, forces, and encounters of the
contemporary world.
Representing the Nation Pamela Erskine-Loftus 2016-05-26 The 1970s saw the
emergence and subsequent proliferation across the Arabian Peninsula of ‘national
museums’, institutions aimed at creating social cohesion and affiliation to the
state within a disparate population. Representing the Nation examines the wideranging use of exhibitionary forms of national identity projection via
consideration of their motivations, implications (current and future), possible
historical backgrounds, official and unofficial meanings, and meanings for both
the user/visitor and the multiple creators. The book responds to, due to the
importance placed on tradition, heritage and national identity across all the
states of the Peninsula, and the growth of re-imagined and new museums, the need
for far greater discussion and research in these areas.
The administration of examinations for 15-19 year olds in England Great Britain:
Parliament: House of Commons: Education Committee 2012-07-03 Additional written
evidence is contained in Volume 3, available on the Committee website at
www.parliament.uk/educom
The Crown Estate in Scotland Great Britain: Parliament: House of Commons: Scottish
Affairs Committee 2012-03-19 This report examines the Crown Estate Commissioner's
management of the Crown property, rights and interests which make up the Crown
Estate in Scotland. The Commissioner's operations in Scotland can be split into
two categories: ancient possessions/responsibilities and modern activities
relating to the buying, selling and management of property and land. The evidence
identified major issues, particularly in relation to the seabed and the foreshore:
including lack of accountability, lack of communication and consultation with
local communities, the inappropriateness of the Commissioner's remit for its
responsibilities in the marine environment, the cash leakage from local economies
and other adverse impacts. There were no such problems in relation to the
management of urban and rural estate. The Commissioner's responsibilities for the
seabed, the foreshore and other ancient rights in Scotland should be devolved then
decentralized as far as possible. Devolution to Holyrood should be conditional
upon agreement between the Secretary of State for Scotland and the Scottish
Government on how such a scheme of subsidiarity to local authority and local
community levels should be implemented. This report also sets out how different
arrangements could be made for each of the Scottish Crown property rights and
responsibilities. Further consultation should proceed on the basis of proposals
set out by the Highlands and Islands local authorities, which provides a clear
framework on which to base discussion.
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Air passenger duty Great Britain: Parliament: House of Commons: Northern Ireland
Affairs Committee 2011-07-08 Northern Ireland is unique because, as part of the
UK, it has the highest rate of aviation duty in Europe but, unlike Great Britain,
it shares a land border with another EU state which levies aviation duty at a
minimal rate, and even that is soon to be abolished entirely. In short, why travel
from Belfast International when one can take the short journey to Dublin and pay
£60 per person less for their ticket? The Committee feels that, assuming that air
passenger duty is not abolished for the whole of the UK, there is only one
solution. That solution is to abolish APD on all flights departing Northern
Ireland's airports and likewise abolish APD on direct flights into Northern
Ireland from Great Britain. In that way, Northern Ireland's business, enterprise
and tourist industry stands a chance of being able to compete with the Republic of
Ireland
Creative Economies in Post-Industrial Cities Professor Myrna Margulies Breitbart
2013-08-28 There has been much written on the new creative economy, but most work
focuses on the so-called 'creative class,' with lifestyle preferences that favor
trendy new restaurants, mountain biking, and late night clubbing. This 'creative
class,' flagship cultural destinations, and other forms of commodity-driven
cultural production, now occupy a relatively uncritical place in the
revitalization schemes of most cities up and down the urban hierarchy. In
contrast, this book focuses on small- to medium-size post-industrial cities in the
US, Canada, and Europe that are trying to redress the effects of
deindustrialization and economic decline through cultural economic regeneration.
It examines how culture-infused economic opportunities are being incorporated into
planning in distinct ways, largely under the radar, in many working class
communities and considers to what extent places rooted in an industrial past are
able to envisage a different economic future for themselves. It questions whether
these visions replicate strategies employed in larger cities or put forth plans
that better suit the unique histories and challenges of places that remain outside
the global limelight. Exploring the intersection between a cultural and
sustainable economy raises issues that are central to how urban regeneration is
approached and neighborhood needs and assets are understood. Case studies in this
book examine spaces and planning processes that hold the possibility of addressing
inequality by forging new economic and social relationships and by embarking on
more inclusive and collaborative experiments in culture-based economic
development. These examples often focus on building upon the assets of existing
residents and broadly define creativity and talent. They also acknowledge both the
economic and non-monetary value of cultural practices. This book maintains a
critical edge, incorporating left critiques of mainstream creative economy
theories and practices into empirical case studies that depart from standard
cultural economy discourse. Structural barriers and unequal distributions of power
make the search for viable urban development alternatives especially difficult for
smaller post-industrial cities and risk derailing even creative grassroots
initiatives. While acknowledging these obstacles, this book moves beyond critique
and focuses on how the growing economy surrounding culture, the arts, and
ecological design can be harnessed and transformed to best benefit such cities and
improve the quality of life for its residents.
Tourism and Hospitality Development Between China and EU Guojun Zeng 2014-10-16
Tourism and hospitality industry is facing a substantial amount of opportunities
and challenges due to the globalization. The Third International Conference on
Tourism and Hospitality between China and Spain (ICTCHS) provides a unique global
forum for academics, thought leaders and key industry practitioners from diverse
backgrounds and interests to meet, discuss and debate critical issues that will
affect the future direction of tourism and hospitality research and practice.
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